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BAMA COMMON SHARES LISTED ON CSE  

 

Vancouver, British Columbia, September 28, 2015 – Bama Gold Corp. (TSX Venture: BMA) 

(the “Company”) is pleased to report that its common shares have been accepted for listing on 

the Canadian Securities Exchange (the “CSE”), effective at market open on Tuesday, September 

29, 2015.  The common shares will continue to trade under the symbol BMA. 

 

The Company has applied to have its common shares delisted from the TSX Venture Exchange. 

 

For more information please contact Kirk Gamley, Vice-President, Corporate Development at 

(604) 689-7422.  

 

“Karl Kottmeier”                                                                                                                                         

President  

 

 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX 

Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this news release. 

 


